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The	faculty	of	the	University	of	Southern	Indiana	stand	in	solidarity	with	their	colleagues	

at	the	University	of	Evansville.	While	we	acknowledge	the	financial	difficulties	prevalent	in	

higher	education,	we	are	deeply	troubled	that	deep	cuts	in	both	majors	and	faculty	at	the	

University	of	Evansville	were	proposed	without	faculty	input.	This	demonstrates	a	profound	

lack	of	commitment	to	shared	governance,	a	foundational	principle	to	include	the	campus	

community	in	important	decision	making	at	universities.		

As	our	UE	colleagues	wrote	in	a	recent	editorial	in	the	Courier	and	Press,	these	cuts	will	

limit	the	University’s	ability	to	carry	out	its	core	mission	“to	promote	the	general	interests	of	

education	and	to	qualify	men	and	women	to	engage	in	the	employments	and	professions	of	

society”	and	reduce	the	ability	of	students	to	“explore	new	realms	of	knowledge	and	to	

encounter	life-changing	ideas.”	The	draft	plan	cuts	programs	and	capabilities	that	are	at	the	

very	foundation	of	a	well-rounded	liberal	arts	education,	including	those	in	History,	English,	

World	Languages,	Mathematics,	Music,	and	the	sciences.		

The	faculty	of	the	University	of	Southern	Indiana	appreciates	the	complementary	efforts	

of	the	faculty	at	the	historic	University	of	Evansville	in	offering	quality	education	to	our	region.	

We	believe	that	unilateral	decision	making	that	ignores	shared	governance	in	institutions	of	

higher	education	seriously	risks	compromising	the	ability	of	universities	to	provide	quality	

higher	education	for	the	betterment	of	everyone	in	the	community	and	the	region.	


